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October 9, 2015

The State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Committee
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire, 03301-2420

RE: Letter of Credit Number(s) 6076-30
REP Energy, LLC

Dear Sir or Madam:

Our records indicate that the above referenced letter(s) of credit has/have been issued, advised or
confirmed to you by Comerica Bank. Effective November 9, 2015, the place for presentation of drafts,
demands, documents and notices of communication to Comerica Bank under or in respect of the letter(s)
of credit will be changed to the address below:

Beginning November 9, 2015, all presentations under or in respect of the letters(s) of credit should be
sent to the new address. In the event the letter(s) of credit allow(s) for facsimile presentation, please fax
to 310-297-2885, or if applicable, send to our SWIFT address MNBDUS6S.

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact Amy Wong, Vice President, International
Trade Services at 310-297-2835 or amy wong~comerica.com.

Sincerely,

Re~’in S.~You’~jg
Vice Pre~ider~t
International trade Services

Member FDIC
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Address change for letter of credit presentations
Effective November 9, 2015

Comerica Bank
International Trade Services
2321 Rosecrans Ave., ~ Fl., MC 4659
El Segundo, CA 90245

~menç~ Bank


